AG14-035
March 27, 2014
<ADDRESS>
Dear,

Your inquiry to the Office of the Attorney General, Citizen Services,
regarding the transportation of your firearm from Newark Airport to
Pennsylvania has been forwarded to the New Jersey State Police, Firearms
Investigation Unit for a response.

You indicated in your correspondence you are traveling with a firearm from
Texas to Newark Airport then continuing your travels to Pennsylvania. As
long as you follow the appropriate procedures as per the airline you are
utilizing, you may obtain your firearm at Newark Airport and travel through
New Jersey with a legally owned firearm. Your travels through New Jersey
must be in accordance with Federal and New Jersey State laws (See N.J.S.
2C:39-6.g. - transportation of firearms - listed below). For further guidance,
you may wish to contact the NY/NJ Port Authority at: 800.828.7273.

N.J.S. 2C:39-6.g. Exemptions (Transportation):

g. All weapons being transported under paragraph (2) of subsection b.,
subsection e., or paragraph (1) or (3) of subsection f. of this section shall be
carried unloaded and contained in a closed and fastened case, gunbox,
securely tied package, or locked in the trunk of the automobile in which it is
being transported, and in the course of travel shall include only such
deviations as are reasonably necessary under the circumstances.

If you have any further concerns or questions, please call me directly at
609-882-2000, extension 2555.
Sincerely,

DSFC Glenn Ross #5092
Assistant Unit Head
Firearms Investigation Unit



FOR COLONEL JOSEPH R. FUENTES
SUPERINTENDENT

DSFC Glenn Ross #5092

New Jersey State Police
Firearms Investigation Unit
Assistant Unit Head

Office - (609) 882-2000 X-2555
Fax: (609) 406-9826



